
I'm writing to express my opposition to SB223. I believe the bill would be detrimental to private schools by requiring participation in 
the "voluntary" registration process in order to share with public schools in activities such as sports, etc.  Through taxes, the families 
of children attending private schools are already required to pay "full tuition" for public schools, even though they consume no 
resources from those schools.  Threatening to exclude them from participating in interscholastic activities with public schools, 
activities that their tax dollars already pay for, is unconscionable.
Please do not pass SB223.
Thank you for your consideration.
Arthur Annas


